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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Shortly after 10 p.m. Sunday, Oct. 24, 2021, deputies with the
Charleston County Sheriff’s Office responded to reports of a shooting in the 800 block of Elsey
Drive in West Ashley. Someone in a vehicle fired toward a home, hitting two men on the front
porch. The two were taken to a hospital for treatment of wounds that were not considered
life-threatening. A neighboring home also was struck by gunfire, but no other injuries were
reported.

This is the same location of a shooting that injured one person Friday night.

No detailed suspect information is available. Deputies are investigating. Anyone with information
can call dispatch at 843-743-7200. Anyone wishing to remain anonymous can contact Crime
Stoppers at 843-554-1111.

UPDATE Oct. 25, 2021

The initial incident reports regarding the two shootings over the weekend on Elsey Drive are
available upon request to aknapp@charlestoncounty.org. The gunshot victims in the Sunday
night shooting were juveniles. The victim Friday night was a 19-year-old male.

The two incidents took place at the same address. Detectives are investigating the extent of the
connection between them. The shootings were not random, and there is no information
indicating a lingering threat to the broader community. Detectives are still investigating the
motive. There is no detailed suspect description available.

Cooperation from our community is crucial in such investigations. We encourage anyone who
has information about these incidents to reach out to us directly or anonymously. They can call
the Sheriff’s Office at 843-202-1700 or dispatch at 843-743-7200 after hours. For those who
wish to remain anonymous, call Crime Stoppers at 843-554-1111.
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